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Robert L. Woodbury, Chancellor 107 Maine Avenue Bangor, Maine 0440]-1805 207-947-0330 

August 8, 1989 

Dr. Dale W. Lick 

President 
University of Maine 
Alumni Hall 
Orono, Maine 04469 

Dear Dale: 

I have reviewed the Constitution and By-laws of the new University 
of Maine Faculty Senate. In accordance with Board policy, Section 206 
Governance Documents, I am pleased to approve the Constitution as 
submitted. 

Your letter of July 24, 1989, forwarding the new constitution also 
notes your concern regarding possible interpretations of Article II], 
Section I on degree requirements. I would remind you that the 1972 
Board policy states that "the Board of Trustees is the legal governing 
body of the University of Maine System" therefore all delegation of 
responsibility must fall within that framework. 

Sincerely, 

Bt 
Robert L. Woodbury 
Chancellor 
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